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To whom it may concern. As a breathworker/therapist I can attest to the negative 

impact that the exhaust and high volume sound from gas leaf blowers has on people. 

The pollution from the gas blowers is toxic and people who have breathing 

sensitivities can suffer distress from the lower air quality. Also the high volume 

triggers high sensitive people into a sympathetic nervous system stress response. 

Rechargeable blowers are quieter and emit no fumes. Thank you. 


